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November 20, 2018

Karen Slattery, Supervising Air Quality Specialist
Attainment, Toxics and Monitoring Section

Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management
Office of Air Resources

235 Promenade St

Providence, RI 02908

Dear Ms. Slattery:

We are writing to provide comment for the Rhode Island Department of Environmental
Management proposed revisions to 250-RICR-120-05-11, “Petroleum Liquids Marketing and
Storage.”

EPA Region 1 reviewed and provided comments on a previous draft of this regulation on August
22.2018 and acknowledge that our prior comments have been addressed in this proposed
regulation. As you know, Rhode Island should submit the revised regulations to EPA as a State
Implementation Plan (SIP) revision once they have been adopted by the State. If you have any
further questions on this issue, please contact Eric Rackauskas at 617-918-1628.

Sincerely,

Lil

Ariel Garcia, Acting Manager
Air Quality Planning Unit



